
Contactline UPDATE

Due to the current circumstances regarding the COVID-19 virus 
outbreak, we have expanded our 'quick queries' service across 

Hertfordshire.

Visit www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/localoffer for services for 
children/young people with SEND.

Find us on Twitter @HertsEPS for frequent updates, 
support and advice during the COVID-19 outbreak.

Please call if you would like to speak directly to an Educational 
Psychologist to discuss a child or young person’s development, 

learning or emotional wellbeing, or to find out more about our service 
and the support we can offer.

From March 2020, Contact line will be available:
Monday to Friday from 2:00pm to 4:30pm

for all parents/caregivers, young people (aged 16 -25), school staff and 
professionals.

01992 588574


